
 
   
 
 
 

 
 

 

INTRODUCTION 
 

The City of Lanesboro is considering a street & utility improvement project for 
the alley West of Parkway Avenue between Pleasant Street W and Sheridan 
Street W.  The City has prepared preliminary information about the scope of the 
project along with estimated costs. 

 
NEIGHBOORHOOD INFORMATIONAL MEETING 

A neighborhood informational meeting is planned for Thursday, May 25th at 
6pm at City Hall.  This meeting is an informal meeting where residents will have 
an opportunity to hear a presentation on the project, ask questions, and provide 
input.   
 
 

ESTIMATED PROJECT COSTS 
 

Street Improvements - $102,318 
Sanitary Sewer Improvements - $54,180 
Total Project Cost - $156,498 

 

 
 

PROJECT FUNDING 
 

The project will be financed in part through special assessments levied against 
the properties abutting the improvement.  Specific information about the 
proposed special assessments will be available at both the Neighborhood 
Informational Meeting.     

 

 
CONTACTS 
 

If you are unable to attend the meeting, and have questions about the 
proposed project, please feel free to contact the Project Engineer, Brian Malm 
at 507-381-7511, or brianma@bolton-menk.com.    
 

Pleasant & Sheridan Alley Improvements 
City of  Lanesboro, MN  

Informational Meeting 
 Date: May 25, 2017 
 Time: 6:00 P.M. 
 Location: City Hall 

 
 
 
 
City of  Lanesboro 
Phone:   507-467-3722 
 
Michele Peterson 
Ci ty Admin is t rator /C lerk  
E-mai l :  L an es bo ro@ ac e g r ou p . c c  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Bolton & Menk,  Inc.  
Phone:   507-208-4332 
 
Br ian Malm,  P.E.  
Pro ject  Engineer  
Cel l :  507-381-7511  
E-mai l :  b r i anm a@ b o l t on - men k . co m 
 

 
Drew Weber,  E. I .T .  
Const ruct ion Representat ive 
Cel l :  507-469-0306  
E-mai l :  d re wwe @ b o l t on - men k . co m 
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